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February 13, 1976

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3139 North 65th Street
Lincon, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein

Please accept my apology for now having responded earlier to your letters,
but the press of planning and construction for a new Television facility
has really taken its toll on some aspects of station operation.

This letter is to verify your report of reception of our station, WITF-FM,
on July 1, 1975 at about 6 o'clock E.D.T. Your report of a program from
National Public Radio conferms our broadcast of the daily news program
from N.P.R; "All Things Considered".

Our station has enjoyed a period of exceptionally good DX reports over
the last few years with reports from southern Florida, the Mid-West and
some exceptionally good short skip. Good conditions and less crowded band
conditions in the "low end" probably have helped. Now, there are so many
local stations receiving "Educational" assignments, and other stations in
the East on our frequency, that I fear that the really good DX'ing days
are gone.

Enclosed is a copy of our monthly Program Guide. Our station is Publically
owned, and depends, for the most part, on contributions and subscriptions
from our listeners and viewers. Our Program Guide is sent to those who
contribute $15 (or more) toward the support of our Station activities.

I note that you are also a Ham; we have an unusually high Ham population
on our Engineering staff, and our tower is the site of the local Two
Meter Amateur Repeater, WR3ABV (146.16/.76).
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John A. Bosak, K3IBN
Chief Engineer

Good luck with your DX activities.
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